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Subject: FW: Tonight's Council Meeting-Storm Water Management Funding

From: jfjymorris

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 5:06 PM

To: Scarpitti, Frank; Landon, Gord; Heath, Jack; Li, Joe; Hamilton, Don; Moretti, Carolina; Jones, Jim; Ho, Alan;
Campbell, Colin; Burke, Valerie; Kanapathi, Logan; Chiu, Alex; Shore, Howard

Cc: Pettit, Martha

Subject: Tonight's Council Meeting-Storm Water Management Funding

Dear Mayor Scarpitti and Council members,
The Unionville Ratepayers Association recently passed a motion pertaining to

Storm Water management and how our association and its members wish to see the required upgrades to the necessary
infrastructure funded.

| have attached the motion for your perusal. It should be noted that this motion passed unanimously. The Unionville
Ratepayers Association strongly urges Markham Council to take this motion into consideration when making a decision on
Storm Water Management funding.

Jeff Morris
President
Unionville Ratepayers Association

Motion

. The Unionville Ratepayers Association believes that the cost of flood control upgrades in Thornhill
and other parts of Markham should be borne by the City of Markham through a revenue mechanism
which shares costs among all Markham residents and businesses.

. The Unionville Ratepayers Association believes that up-to-date flood control infrastructure is a core
service that benefits all residents of Markham, regardless of where in Markham they live and that it
should be provided to all residents of Markham and financed in the same way as all other core
infrastructure, such as roads.



